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Term 2 – Week 8 – 19.6.2025 
 
BOOMI SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

 

Yesterday we travelled to Mungindi for Border 

Sports and what a ‘Fabulous’ day we had. 

Huge congratulations to Ella who won Junior Girls 

Age Champion, what a wonderful achievement. 

Congratulations to all our students who ran, 

jumped and threw like champions. All students 

put in their best efforts and maintained a happy 

and positive vibe throughout the day! A big thank 

you also to Shannon for her help with discuss.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Today, the children 

have dressed in their 

favourite NRL colours for 

‘theme Thursday’  

Go QUEENSLAND!  

 

 

On Friday the students will travel to Garah Public 

School to participate in an exciting Science Day 

with UNE. 

Next week the Life Ed van will visit on Tuesday. 

Coming 
Events 

2025 

Term 2  

 

Week 8 

18/6 Border Sports 

Mungindi 

Theme Thursday 

NRL Day 

20/6 UNE Science 

Garah PS 

 

Week 9  

22/6 Working Bee 

24/6 Life Ed Van 

Theme Thursday 

Backwards Day 

 

Week 10 

4/7 NAIDOC Garah  

4/7 Last Day 

Theme Thursday 

Crazy Sock Day 

 

Term 3 

Week 1 

21/7 Staff 

Development Day 

22/7 Students 

Return 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

IN THE CLASSROOM… 
Ella, Winnie and Felina have been collecting, collating and 

representing data. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sammy and Izzy are smashing out the 

phonemes and graphemes in phonics.  

 

 

 

 

In stem the children have been having lots of fun working on 

their ‘Cardboard Car Project’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 

Kristie Fleeting 

Principal 



 

 
 

 

 

           Mini Working Bee at Boomi   School 
              Sunday 22nd June 10am 
 

Sausage Sizzle 

 

Everyone Welcome  

 

 
 

Community News 

*The next mass in Boomi will be Sunday 22nd June at 11.30 am 

due to both priests being away on the 8th June.  

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 


